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PUBLIC NOTICE

As lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act, the Port of Stockton is providing notice that it has released a Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) to assess the potential environmental effects associated with the following project:
 T.C. NO CAL. Development Warehousing and Distribution Facility Project
The proposed project is located on the Port of Stockton’s West Complex in Stockton, California. 

The proposed project includes construction and operation of a distribution warehouse located south of McCloy Avenue on the Port of Stockton’s West Complex, and remediation of contaminated soils from past Navy activities. The DEIR is available for review at the Port of Stockton (2201 West Washington Street, Stockton, California 95203) and an electronic copy of the DEIR is available for review at https://www.portofstockton.com/ceqa-documents/. The review period starting date is January 11, 2022, and ending date is February 24, 2022. The Port is holding a virtual public meeting for the project on Tuesday, February 1, 2022, at 6pm. Information on how to access the meeting is available at https://www.portofstockton.com/ceqa-documents/. Please submit your comments on the DEIR by email to ceqa@stocktonport.com or by mail to Jason Cashman, Environmental Manager, Port of Stockton, 2201 West Washington Street, Stockton, California 95203.
Emails must be received by February 24, 2022. Comment letters must be postmarked by February 24, 2022. If you have any questions, please contact Jason Cashman by email (above) or phone at 209‑946-0246.
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